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RE: Water Level Meter
Dear Wayne:

Early in July, we shipped you a Solinst water level meter for use
in Water District 13-T. As of this date, we do not have
confirmation that you received the meter or that you have ordered
a replacement reel as we agreed. I have also incurred $8.00 in
shipping charges which I would like to have reimbursed.

Your continued use of this meter is dependent on the fulfillment of
your part of our agreement. Please contact me as soon as possible
if you have questions regarding ordering or shipping the
replacement reel. I may be reached at 208-327-7864.

Respectfully,

A

Tim Luke
Water Distribution Section

cc: Paul Meyer
Bart Christensen




